
2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 1. Peter Reyland and Brian Thomas from the Riccarton Domain Tennis Club 
 
  The club has been working with the Parks Unit on the provision of additional tennis courts on the domain.  

There has been ongoing discussions with all the sports clubs (soccer, tennis and cricket) on this domain to 
look at future development options but the tennis club had decided to go alone in pursuit of their 
proposal.  A copy of the club’s proposal is attached. 

 
  Our Area Parks Officer, Anne Cosson, has provided a report refer Clause 4. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


